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24 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you will be well aware we are now moving into the final build up towards the GCSE 
examinations and our last weeks on our Wildern journey together. We really want to ensure that 
our students are getting the best from this time and it is best adapted to appropriately support and 
challenge them. For this reason we are going to make a few changes to the current 
registration/tutor time and I wanted to take some time to communicate this with you. 
 
As you know we are constantly monitoring the progress of our students through a range of means, 
from our WAD to everyday interactions. From this we have identified that it would be worthwhile 
spending some time working with our students on some exam specific skills to consolidate what 
they have learnt and give them confidence in this. For this reason we will be allocating targeted 
sessions with specially allocated grouping and staffing on Friday mornings starting on the 10 
March 2023. Examples of these sessions range from additional Maths/English to ‘revision 
techniques’ and ‘handling the exam period’. The aim of this is to help students in feeling fully 
prepared for their exams and provide another opportunity to learn skills that will help them in this 
last part of school and beyond. 
 
As I mentioned, we are keen to ensure that your children, our students are in the best possible 
place for their GCSE exams and we hope that this will form another part of that. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr B Milburn 
Director of Progress and Achievement - Year 11 


